
 

    
Please be advised that the label on our products will be changing.  The new label 
reflects our new parent company, Novanta Corporation. The previous label 
reflects our former parent company, Trimble. The form, fit and function of the 
products has not changed. Accordingly, modules with this new label are capable 
of supporting the same firmware versions. 
 
This label change may be important to you if you use a contract manufacturer. 
Please communicate this change to your contract manufacturer to avoid having 
them reject product because the label does not match the original label provided. 
As we transition to our new Novanta labels over the coming months, please 
retain both label specifications to avoid any issues. The new label specs are as 
follows: 

 

 
 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001x8-4No5AZW_-4yQjew5vi2SRuFCZd8QyWboz9ojYcw7vu6oZxD9PMclOOVGOgA8r7xv5qCCX2gxHBkjkXFw6nQfGcILKcpcwiq5Te4EuBSb89uKiVFM89hgJxgTmAAzD5hHzhX0nxF7S-ltFFkhVmAWYWGxyB0OsFxBCl1n-etjQXRSLvcwvEA08C7S1WlTNFeF7uouh3TSXVwG2AjY1LYvVOQWWlXz0RzoD6n5GpGsOlKcGVPWWtCtL_4s8_6JnlouON29T0E_yKgHHEb9d1zMJDf_S2LNBJvG_a9gGLGA=&c=2ejQrTTQ_XzDPfdvTDWQOqSCqrqLukc2LoWi31LbRVG90WwG70Thaw==&ch=-bQ_qU9un1i_R0JxscLasR8ZjVmi9b0b6SoGVw149T7LlSYzfkvttQ==

